Oregon Healthcare Committee,
I am in support of Oregon House Bill 2390.

House Bill 2390 will remove the roadblocks that the SICKEST children in Oregon face
when seeking life-saving care. It will ensure ACCESS for all children. It will empower
medical providers to pursue the appropriate treatment based on the severity of the
child’s presentation, not whether insurance will cover the cost. It will give our children
a chance of healing. STAND UP for our children and STAND UP TO Oregon INSURERS.
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